
We Are Open!

We have an UPDATED schedule of hours of operation. It is as follows:
 
Monday-Thursday (all locations): 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. and 1-7:30 p.m.
Friday and Saturday (all locations): 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. and 1-4:30 p.m. 
Sunday (Main): 1-4:30 p.m.

To accommodate our older population of patrons, we will offer special 
hours for seniors.
This special time slot will be at the Main Library ONLY, 
Monday-Friday from 9 a.m. to 10:00 a.m.

All library staff will be required to wear masks and/or a face shield 
at all times while working. We strongly recommend that our patrons also 
wear such protective items to keep those around them safe.

Please DO NOT bring books, CDs and other materials to be returned 
into the building. Patrons will need to continue to use the book drops 
to return items so our staff can handle items in a careful manner, 
allowing for a continued 72-hour quarantine period until further notice.

We ask that all children under the age of 12 be accompanied 
by a parent or guardian at all times while visiting the library.

Our public computer area has been restored, but with computers being
spaced apart to allow for proper social distancing. Patrons will be 
limited to one hour of use daily.

At this time, use of our study rooms and large meeting rooms 
WILL NOT be allowed at any library location.


